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Principal’s Report 
January 14, 2013 

 
Current Enrollment:  598 students: 14 sections of first grade, 1 section of transitional first grade, 
 14 sections of second grade 
 
Programs and Activities: 
 January: 
 Class pictures 
 GT Testing, January 26 
 
 February: 
 GT Testing, February 2 

Dental Program for First Grade Classes 
Class Valentine’s Parties: February 14 
Book Fair: February 25-March 1 

 First Grade Music Programs: February 25-28 
 
Items of Interest: 

We had a drawing for perfect attendance for first semester and gave away four $50 gift 
certificates to Books a Million.  147 students in grades 1 and 2 had perfect attendance the first 
semester.  Ten staff members had perfect attendance and were recognized:  Heather Ake, Julie 
Hansen, Sheila Hilburn, Lisa Sanders, Valerie Anderson, Jessica McIntire, Susan Langford, David 
McIntire, Kay Ray, and Susan Cost.   
 
Our teachers met to make wish lists for classroom items to be purchased with our fundraiser 
money.  Items include cameras, more iPADs, headphones, Science kits, musical instruments, 
more student computers for the Content Mastery Lab, and books for the library.  The money is 
also used to fund many things for students, including field trips, our Veteran’s Day program, 
Young Audiences and student awards.   

  


